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Memorandum # 18-40 
 

 
DATE:             September 12, 2018 
 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 

FROM:  Michael Taylor, Stormwater Supervisor 
 

VIA:                A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
 
                       Ben Bray, Utilities Superintendent 
 

SUBJECT: E-10-18 Inspection and Cleaning of Stormwater/ Utilities Systems Jet Vactor 
Truck on Call Service 

 
The City of Pompano Beach solicited Bid E-10-18 to provide inspections of the Stormwater 

systems and to provide on call Jet Vactor Truck services. The bid was awarded to Tele-Vac 
South and approved by the Commission April 24, 2018. This is a five-year contract and is not 
subject to renewal. 
 
Tele-Vac South has been in operation for over 25 years and is a Pompano Beach based  
company. They have 8 jet vactors, 6 Closed Circuit Television (CCTV) trucks and 26 full time 
employees. Their response time is within the hour and will be a good benefit to the City when 
needed. The annual estimated value of the contract is $250,000. Funds are available in the 
Stormwater budget line. Account number 425-3805-538-4640.  
 
This service contract will allow Tele-Vac to provide on call services for Utilities, inspect and 
clean the Stormwater drainage systems as needed.  
 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


